

SPRING 2025 NEWSLETTER Moab Irrigation Dist. #20

Office Hours

Monday - Friday 7:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.

Mailing Address

PO Box 81 Newman Lake, WA 99025

Phone (509) 226-0545

Meetings

3rd Thursday of each month at 6:00 P.M.

Board of Directors

Deanna Ervin, Chairperson

Robert Snow, Secretary to the Board

Holt Ayles

District Manager Scott Inch

Fiscal Manager Jeanette Radmer

Cross Connection Keaton Vallance

Spring is here!

Welcome your new Board members! Position # 2 Deanna Ervin and Position #3 Robert Snow.

Elections for Moab Board of Directors. Moab Irrigation district will hold elections for Three Board director positions on Dec 9th. Elections will be held at the district office at 25805 E Trent

Petitions for nomination. Petitions for nominations for upcoming Board positions are due at the district office on November 3rd. See our website for a downloadable Petion or pick one up at the district office.

Have YOU Moved? Just a quick reminder, if you have a new address, a different mailing address, or new phone number, please call the office to update your information. We can only send invoices to the property owner.

Insulate your meter! Moab Irrigation has free insulation packets for your meter box, you can pick one up at the office starting in October.

Water leak? If you think you may have a water leak you can use your meter to check it. Watch this short video to see how.

https://www.youtube.com/shorts/wzcTYPvEhTc Download this PDF to click link

Conserve Water. To learn the guidelines and standards for efficient irrigation and landscape design visit www. iwac.us/irrigation-and-landscape-guidelines. Here you will find how to design and maintain your landscape and irrigation systems with water reduction in mind! Stop by the office to obtain your free CONSERVATION tools, information, and resources.



Don't forget to SCHEDULE YOUR BACKFLOW DEVICE for TESTING!



Our Cross Connection Control Program is in full swing. Keaton Vallance will answer your questions, send reminder letters, and will contact customers to conduct surveys on the properties that need them. Please contact **Keaton** at the office or by email at kymoabdistrict@gmail.com. He is here to help you.



Get your **Consumer Confidence Report** and **more!**

moabirrigationdistrict20.com

REMINDER! Call BEFORE you dig! It's the law.



SEE A POSSIBLE LEAK? REPORT IT BY CALLING (509) 226-0545